
 

 

 

 
 

Date: October 22, 2020 
 

To: Chief School Administrators, Charter School and Renaissance School Project Leads, Administrators 
of Approved Private Schools for Students with Disabilities 

 

Route To: Directors of Special Education, Administrators of Programs for Students who are Deaf or Hard of 
Hearing  

 

From: Peggy McDonald, Ed.D., Assistant Commissioner 
 Division of Student Services 
 

Register by: November 2, 2020 

 
Virtual Deaf Education Roundtable Scheduled for November 13, 2020 

 
The New Jersey Department of Education (NJDOE) Office of Special Education is hosting a virtual roundtable for 
professionals who work with students who are deaf or hard of hearing. Individuals will have an opportunity to 
discuss deaf education in New Jersey, engage with each other on effective techniques, and examine the barriers 
encountered when meeting the needs of students who are deaf or hard of hearing during in-person instruction 
and remote learning. 
 
The roundtable will be held virtually from 2 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. on Friday, November 13, 2020. 
 
Please be advised that there is no registration fee but space is limited. Participants are encouraged to register 
online as soon as possible, or by the November 2, 2020 deadline.  
 
Visit the NJDOE’s Calendar of Events to register.  
 
Contact information 
For further information or questions, email dhh.education@doe.nj.gov. 
 
 
 
c: Members, State Board of Education 
 Angelica Allen-McMillan, Acting Commissioner of Education 
 NJDOE Staff 
 Statewide Parent Advocacy Network 
 Garden State Coalition of Schools 
 NJ LEE Group 
 Administrators of a State Facility 
   
 

https://homeroom5.doe.state.nj.us/events/
mailto:dhh.education@doe.nj.gov

